Dear Zdenek,

Last year a sailor from the Czech Republic made entry to the World Laser 4.7 Youth Championship in Brazil.

We have not yet received any applications from sailors from the Czech Republic for this year's World Laser 4.7 Youth event in Thailand.

The closing date for applications is tomorrow, Tuesday 13th October.  If your sailors wish to attend this year's event, they must make application by midnight UK time tomorrow.  

Sailors can make application via our website:

http://events.laserinternational.org/en/application/select/100z52

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Kate

